
Item X1
Discussion Concerning Pending Litigation
ADJOURN TO EXECUTIVE SESSION

Our office is requesting that the Mayor and City Council convene in executive session during 
the January 8, 2002, regular meeting to discuss the decision of the Hall County District 
Court in the Hartman arbitration case. Along with co-counsel John Brownell we propose to 
advise the Council of the decision of the court and the various alternatives for the Council to 
consider. Action may be taken by the Council on the Hartman claim following the executive 
session.

RETURN TO REGULAR SESSION

Tuesday, January 08, 2002
Council Session
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Staff Contact: Marlan Ferguson
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